
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

 
The Town of Batavia will receive sealed bids for the purchases of the following: 
 

1.  New 2018 ¾ ton Extended Cab 4x4 pickup trucks 
2.  New 2018 1 ton Extended Cab 4x4 pickup trucks  
3.  New 8 ft. long Service body 
4.  New 8 ft wide snow plow 
5.  New 8-10 ft. wide snow plow 

 
 Specifications and bid form may be obtained from the office of the Batavia Town 

Clerk, 3833 West Main Street Road, Batavia NY 14020 between the hours of 8:30 am 
and 4:30 pm Monday through Friday.  

    
Bids shall be enclosed in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Sealed Bid For Pickup 
Truck Purchases” and must be in the possession of the Town Clerk, 3833 West Main 
Street Road, Batavia, New York, no later than 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday, January 30, 
2018 at the Batavia Town Hall.  Bids will be opened at that time.  All bids must be 
accompanied by a non-collusion statement in order to be considered. 
 

The Town of Batavia reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 
 

Dated: January 16, 2018    Thomas W. Lichtenthal  
       Highway Superintendent 
       Town of Batavia 
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